
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 

 
SPN Field Day 2023! 

Thank you Mr. Bateman for 

planning another fun day!  

Thank you parent volunteers 

for helping with the games!  

Thank you Mrs. Kovack for 

taking pictures!  

 

Thank God for a beautiful 

day! 

 


